
Welcome to  

  Calvary Mennonite Fellowship 
July 23, 2023 
Vol. XXIV     No. 30 

 

9:10   Pre-service prayer and sharing in Sewing Room. 
 

9:30 Sunday School   (List of classes is on back) 
 Pre-school (ages 4-5)              Room 202 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr. 1-9)             Cafeteria 
 Youth/Adult Sunday School Assembly                    Auditorium 
 

10:25   Opening, Announcements, 
      Call to Worship,  Offering     Sam Troyer 
      Congregational Singing Stanley Good 
      Sharing Time                            Lewis Horst 
      Message               1 John 1:5-10 Josh Helmuth 
                                  “Walking In The Light   ” 

 

 
 

                                ************************************************* 
 

TODAY’S SERVANTS 
Greeter Today:    Lewis & Suetta Horst 
Hosts Today:     Stanley and Thelma Good   
Usher in Charge:  Jerry Martin 

 

THIS WEEK  
FRIDAY ,  7PM   VOLLEYBALL AND BIBLE STUDY AT CCA  
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
August 9  – Business Meeting  [elections, etc.] 
August 13 – Missions Sunday with Dewey & Stacey  and Jonathan  
                      & Althea, both morning and evening services.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 The application of Matie Brunk for membership has been approved by 
the LT.  Share any comments with the leadership.   

 NEEDED:  An apartment for Maria Mullet, a single lady who is moving in 
mid-August to teach at CCA.  Contact Robb with any leads or questions.   

 Fifth Sunday, July 30 – Pastoral Support Offering 

 Church office will be closed Monday and Tuesday, July 24- 25. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Offering last Sunday:                  Regular Offering Fund             $5,003.50 
   CCA Outdoor Court      $107.00 …....Total Given to Fund     $46,591.50 
                                            Attendance last Sunday: 93 

Missionary Spotlight – Joel & Crystal Yoder Family 
Hello Everyone at Calvary, 

     We just finished our Summer LTO and sent our students off to various places around 

the world.  We had only 10 students but they were all very invested in the classes and 

were a pleasure to teach.  While I really enjoyed LTO it made me aware that we need 

more help before we are able to do a Summer LTO again...  We simply don't have 

enough bandwidth to reach around.   

     We've really enjoyed having Janae home for the Summer also...  Kristen was here for 

a few weeks but headed off to Fatih Builders for their summer term so we only had one 

weekend with everyone here at the same time.  It made me realize how much we need to 

treasure our children and our times together.  I was also reminded though, of the blessing 

that it is when our children head off into the world to help advance the Kingdom of God. 

    We are looking forward to a time in MD at a house for 6 days...  We were gifted a get-

away, which is a huge blessing, one that we are really looking forward to...   

     Life at church keeps going on also...  we had several more people come on Sunday for 

the first time.  It is neat to see how God is bringing people to us, but we need help to 

disciple them...  We have a problem that many churches would love to have... we have 

more new people coming than we can disciple.  I certainly don't want to pray for people 

to stop coming so I guess we must pray for people to join us in the work!  I would love to 

see someone with pastoral experience who would want to come to the city, who could 

help with teaching and discipling seekers.  The ability to speak Mandarin would be a 

huge asset. 

     Please pray with us... 

...for someone to help disciple the Mandarin speakers  

...for a couple to join the MTC Team to help with teaching, mentoring, and 

debriefing 

...for sustainability in ministry 

...for wisdom to balance time between the MTC and church 

...for a good time together with our family in August 

     Thank you all for praying for us and financially supporting us.  We greatly appreciate 

you standing with us, and you are part of the ministry here through your support.  God 

sees your heart, and I pray He rewards you.      

Blessings,  Joel, for the rest of the family 

 

Servants For Next Sunday  
Sermon:       Sam Troyer                           Hostess:  Margaret Mullet 
Cleaning:     Bruce & Bev King                 Usher in Charge:  Thomas Wenger 
Mowing:      Bruce King 



C O M M U N I T Y / S E R V I C E  O P P O R T U N I T I E S 
West Rockingham Food Pantry served 76 households, on June 22.  Your 
gifts to bless our neighbors may be sent to WRFP, 4222 Mt. Clinton 
Pike, Rockingham, VA 22802                                                                                  . 
                 Jesus:  “I was hungry and you gave me food.”                                  . 

 

2022- 2023 Sunday School Classes 
 Preschool    (4-5 y.o.) -- Gloria Wenger, Becki Smucker            Rm 202 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr 1-9) - Jeron Mullet                              Cafeteria 
 Primary      (Gr 1-3) – Suetta Horst, Cynthia Shirk                 Room 101 
 Junior         (Gr 4-6)– April Hege, Lane Beery           Art/Music Rm 103 
 Intermediate (Gr 7-9)– Joel Troyer, Andrew Good               Room 210 
 Youth         (15+ y.o.) – Micah Hege, Skyler Beery                  Room 213 
 Women – Merlynne Keener, coordinator                          Sewing Room 
 Mixed –    Frank Good, coordinator                                         Auditorium 
         Superintendents, Harry Lee Showalter and Nat Glenn 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Mission Statement 
We are a caring community of faith fully dependent on the Holy 
Spirit—committed to glorifying God, magnifying Christ, loving our 
neighbor as ourselves, sharing the Good News, and edifying our 
fellow pilgrims through the exposition of and obedience to God’s all-
sufficient written Word. 
 

CMF Leadership Team 
          Sam Troyer, Pastor & Secretary      Josh Helmuth, Treasurer 
          Larry Wilkins, Deacon                       John Ivan Byler, Chairman 
         Frank Good, Deacon                          Stanley Good, Lay Leader 

Calvary Contacts 
(540) 867-9444     calvarymfva@gmail.com      calvarymennonite.com  
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